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Oregons vote by mail has been safe and effective for many years .  Working people, 

the elderly, infirm or voters with disabilities would be harmed by returning to standing 

in lines, often in the dark and/ or stormy conditions.  It would also require a huge 

expense to revamp the systems for voting and tabulation of votes.  AND there is no 

longer an adequate number of volunteers to staff all the precinct sites as ANY 

organization that relies on volunteerism will tell you.   

 

This bill is a stupid idea based on politician not facts or common sense. 


